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Dear Mr Harrison,

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the [IUCN Council at its 49™ Meeting held in
Fontainebleau, France from 6 to 7 November 1998 approved the application submitted by the
Pacific Seabird Group for membership of the Union in Category B d) - international non-
governmental organisations. Please accept my warmest personal welcome.

You will shortly be receiving further documentation and information from the Membership Unit
which should help facilitate your integration into the Union. It is my sincere expectation and hope
that your membership in IUCN will be beneficial and that your organization will actively
participate in the affairs of the Union.

In the meantime, let me close by reiterating my welcome to the Pacific Seabird Group as an IUCN
member.

Yours sincerely,

George U@reene
Assistant Director General

Copy to: IUCN Regional Councillors for North America & the Caribbean:
Dr Pierre-Marc Johnson
Mr Dan M. Martin
Dr David Smith

Mr Scott Hajost, Executive Director, IUCN-US



